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We Want Our Service to Be The Best and You Can Help
Please place your carts at the curb edge with at least 3 feet of 
clearance from other objects, including other carts, basketball 
hoops and motor vehicles.

What Do I Put Into the Organics Cart?
The reason Organics Carts are so important is that using them 
helps divert materials away from our landfi lls which is better 
for the environment.  Here is a list to help you use your cart 
effi ciently. Thank you for helping us provide you with the best 
possible service.

Organics Acceptable List
• Grass and weed clippings
• Shrubs and tree prunings

(less than 4” in diameter)
• Leaves, plants and fl owers
• Food scraps and

food soiled paper products

Non-acceptable Organics 
List
• No household garbage
• No plastic bags
• No dirt or rocks
• No overloading - lid must

be closed
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
Thanksgiving Day 

The Thanksgiving holiday is on Thursday November 
26; the offi ce will be closed and there will be no 
pick-up service that day. 
Thursday’s customers will receive pick-up service on 
Friday the 27th and Friday’s customers will receive 
pick-up service on Saturday the 28th.

Christmas Day and New Years Day
Both Christmas and New Year’s Day holidays fall 
on a Friday this year, therefore garbage, recycling and 
greenwaste collection service will be delayed by one 
day for Friday pick-ups.  In other words, Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday pick-ups are on 
their scheduled day, but Friday’s pick-ups will be on 
Saturday.  


Boy Scouts of America

Tree Recycling Fundraiser
For a $5.00 donation per tree, local Boy Scouts 
will pickup holiday trees from Dublin residents 
on Sunday, January 3, 2016. Reservations are 
required. To make a reservation, send an email to 
xmastreepickup@dublintroop905.org, or 
call (925) 967-2141. 

Reservations will be taken through noon January 2, 
2016. Only clean trees will be accepted. No fl ocking 
or tinsel allowed. Please remove the tree base or 
stand.

Special Holiday Tree Pickup
You may place your holiday tree at the curb by 
5:30 A.M. on your regular service day beginning 
December 26, 2015 through January 2, 2016. A truck 
exclusively for recycling holiday trees will collect 
the trees. Only clean trees will be taken (no fl ocking 
or tinsel). Please cut trees down to 4-feet or less in 
height. Please remove bases or stand. 
Recycle Holiday Tree in Organics Cart

You may place your holiday tree into your Organics 
Cart along with acceptable yard trimmings anytime 
after the holiday. Your cart will be emptied on your 
regular service day. Only clean trees are accepted (no 
fl ocking or tinsel). Tree branches and stumps must be 
cut up in lengths that will allow the lid to 
securely close.

Non-Recyclable Flocked Tree or
Trees with Tinsel

Amador Valley Industries can pick up your non-
recyclable holiday tree. Please call (925) 479-9545 to 
arrange for disposal of your fl ocked or tinseled tree. 
An additional fee may apply, unless you use one of 
the three (3) Large Item Collections available to you 
per year at no cost. 



Here are five reasons why you should buy recycled:
Saves Natural Resources:  By making products from recycled materials instead of virgin materials, we 
conserve land and reduce the need to drill for oil and dig for minerals.
Saves Energy:  It usually takes less energy to make recycled products; recycled aluminum, for 
example, takes 95% less energy than new aluminum from bauxite ore.
Saves Clean Air and Water:  In most cases, making products from recycled materials 
creates less air pollution and water pollution than making products from virgin 
materials.
Saves Landfill Space:  When the materials that you recycle go into new products, 
they don’t go into landfi lls so, landfi ll space is conserved.
Saves Money and Creates Jobs:  The recycling process creates far more jobs than 
landfi lls and recycling can frequently be the least expensive waste management method for 
cities and towns.

Please Recycle Food Scraps During the holiday season

During the holidays we have a lot of extra food scraps and food soiled paper products.  Please, think about how 
much you can put into your organics cart this year.  If we all divert just a little bit more it will make a huge 
difference in how much is lost to 
our landfi ll that could go into our 
farms and other compost needs.
If we all make one more recycling 
effort this holiday season the world 
will be a better place next year.  
That feels good doesn’t it?

Fall And Winter Recycling Tips!
Between Thanksgiving and New Year’s Day, we traditionally 

produce 25 percent more trash, mostly wrapping paper, ribbons, party 
decorations and mail order catalogues that are the by-products of the holiday season. 

Nation-wide we generate about 5 million tons of trash during the week following Christmas alone.  So, here 
are a few tips from AVI to lighten the trash load in coming months.
Take Your Own Tote When ShoppingTake a reusable tote bag when shopping for Christmas sales and 
avoid bringing home an armload of plastic or paper sacks. 
Avoid Glossy Foil WrapsFoil wrapping paper may be attractive, but it cannot be recycled. It’s 
environmentally sensible to buy wrap made of recycled paper. Or, avoid using commercial paper and substitute 
sheets of Sunday comics or glossy magazine pages to wrap packages. Cheery holiday gift bags are increasingly 
popular. Best of all, they can be used over and over again if they are folded and stored neatly from season to 
season.
Recycle Christmas Cards For Next Year Cut the fronts off this year’s Christmas cards to reuse as holiday 
“postcards” next season.  Postcards take up less room in mailbags and are far less expensive to mail. Or, send the 
fronts of Christmas cards to St. Jude’s Ranch for Children, 100 St. Jude’s St., Boulder City, Nevada 89005-1618 
for recycling.
Remove Your Name From Unwanted Catalogue ListsThe average American home receives more than 
200 mail order catalogues each year, mostly at holiday time. Call the toll free number of catalogues that you no 
longer want and ask that your name be removed from mailing lists. Or, write to the Direct Marketing Association 
at P.O. Box 9008, Farmingdale, N.Y. 11735-9008 to have your name removed from third-class mailing lists.


